
   
 

   
 

Dates for the 
diary 
 

Thursday 23rd Y2 
library trip  

 

23rd of May  

Rockstar day FS2-Y6 

 

Friday 24th School 
breaks up for half 
term at normal time.  

 

June 10th INSET 

 

June 11th Summer 
term begins.  

 

11th-14th June  

Phonic screening Y1 

 

Multiplication check 
Y4 

 

20-21st Y6 residential 

 

Tankersley St. Peter’s Primary 
School  

Head Teacher Newsletter 
17.5.2024 
Our school vision prayer;  

 
Guide me in your truth and teach me, for you 
are God, my Saviour and my hope is in you all 
day long.  
 

Dear Families 

 

Wow, we have had another fast-paced week here at Tankersley.  I would 
like to congratulate the Y6 on the completion of the “S” word.  They 
behaved brilliantly, were resilient, and we could not be prouder of them!  

 

The rest of the school were kind and caring, as they had to have indoor 
play in the mornings – while the “S” word was happening – so thank you 
everyone for being understanding.  

 

Next week we have the first ever rock star day – where we are going to 
celebrate math and multiplication.  Children can come to school dressed 
as a rock star or as their rock star character or in bright colours.  

 
 

I have received a few complaints from FS1 and FS2 parents regarding 
inconsiderate parking on New Road, particularly parking on double yellow 
lines. This causes a major traffic problem when traffic is parked on both 
sides of the road and would ultimately stop any emergency services 



   
 

   
 

28th June KS2 sports 
day at Tankersley Hub 
a.m 

 

KS1 Sports day 3rd July 
a.m 

 

FS Sport’s Day 5th July 
a.m  

 

 

getting through.   Please help us to avoid an accident by parking 
respectfully and safely. 

I have been petitioning the council to improve the markings on the road as 
it ends up a bottleneck and it is dangerous for our young children.   

 

ATTENDANCE 

 The national attendance figure is 97%. 

Weekly 
attendance 
figure 

Sessions lost 
this week 

Authorised 
absences 

Unauthorised 
Absences 

98.1% 34 22 12 
 

Many thanks, and have a lovely weekend.  

 
Mrs. Harrison 



   
 

   
 

  
 


